	NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT 

(BASIC ASSESSMENT PROCESS) 

In terms of Regulation 543 of the regulations published in Government Notice No. 33306 of 2010 under Section 54 read with section 44 of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998), notice is hereby given that the Sebilong Communal Property Association is of intention to carry out the following activity:

Project Description: The proposed project consists of an industrial township development (to be known as the Zwartkop Industrial Development) measuring an area of 1,41 ha in extent. The development will consist of the following 3 erven; one erf zoned “ Special” for access & access control covering an area of 0.16 ha, and two erven (zoned as “Industrial 2”) covering an area of 1,25 ha in extent. One of the industrial erven covering an area of 0.80ha will be used as a brick yard (to be known as the Sebilong Community Brick Yard Project) for the manufacturing of cement bricks. The brick yard will consist of the following components: stacking area, batching area, curing area, small admin and ablution block and parking area. Associated engineering infrastructure viz. water, sewerage, access roads, etc. will also be installed.

Location: The proposed activity is located on Portion 12 (a portion of portion 9) and Portion 26 (a portion of portion 16) of the Farm Zwartkop 369 KQ, Thabazimbi Local Municipality area, Waterberg District. The site is located approx. 5km north of Amandelbult Mine next to the R510 (road between Thabazimbi and Northam).  
The project has been registered with the Limpopo Department of Economic Development, Environment and Tourism (DEDET) under ref. nr: 12/1/9/1-W99 and NEAS ref. nr: LIM/EIA/0000979/2014.

In order to ensure that you are identified as an interested and/or affected party, please submit, in writing, your name, contact information and interest in the matter, within 30 days of publication of this advertisement, to the address hereunder.TEKPLAN ENVIRONMENTAL, P.O. Box 55714, Polokwane, 0700, Tel: 015 291 4177, Fax: 086 218 3267, E-mail:  tecoplan@mweb.co.za.



